
 
 

GPO AND DEPOSITORY LIBRARIES PARTNER 
TO OFFER ONLINE REFERENCE ASSISTANCE 
 
 
The U.S. Government Printing Office (GPO) joins the University of Illinois at 
Chicago (UIC) and Federal Depository Libraries around the country to provide an 
online reference service to the American public.  
 
 “Government Information Online: Ask a Librarian” (administered by 
UIC for the Committee on Institutional Cooperation) allows the public 
to ask questions over e-mail or real-time chat. 
 
GIO is supported by public, academic, and state depository libraries 
throughout the country.  
 

WANT TO PARTICPATE? 
Contact John Shuler at Alfred@uic.edu  
 
 
FEDERAL DEPOSITORY LIBRARIES CURRENTLY PARTICIPATING: 
 
Indiana University 

Penn State University  

University of Hawaii at Manoa  

Library of Virginia  

Purdue University  

University of Illinois, Chicago 

Michigan State University  

San Francisco Public Library  

University of Illinois, Urbana  

Newark Public Library  

State Library of Pennsylvania  

University of Iowa  

Northwestern University  

Ohio State University  

Southern Illinois University  

Tennessee State Library 

University of Minnesota  

University of Missouri 

University of Massachusetts, Amherst

 
 
 

 
 
 

“This service 
enables GPO 

and the 
depository 
libraries to 

help 
Americans 

answer 
questions 

about their 
democracy…” 
said Ric Davis, 

Acting 
Superintendent 
of Documents.

mailto:Alfred@uic.edu


 

 

 

 

Partner With GPO! 
GPO and the DLC share a common vision of serving users at their point of need.  

Giving the public what they need, when they need it, from where they are is 
becoming increasingly important. 

 
GPO wants you! 

 

GPO is interested in collaborating with other depository libraries to provide "point 
of need" access to Federal information. If you would like to propose such a 

partnership, please submit a partnership inquiry form to GPO at: 

<http://www.fdlp.gov/partnerships/inquiry.html> 
 
 
 

Learn about GPO’s other successful collaborations on the FDLP Desktop at 
<http://www.fdlp.gov/partnerships/about.html>. GPO’s partnerships represent how 

depository libraries are focusing on services to provide access to government information. Join 
us! 
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